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TOWN OF AURORA 
 MINUTES OF SPECIAL BOARD MEETING 

Thursday, October 27, 2024 
 
The Aurora Town Board met at the town hall on Thursday, October 27, 2024, at 7:00 pm for a special meeting 
to discuss the preliminary 2025 Town of Aurora operating budget. Officers present were Chairman CJ Young, 
Supervisor I Jeff Toll, Supervisor II Andy Przybyl, Treasurer Melissa Zamzow, and Clerk Ann Mosling.  
Resident Tom Mosling was also in attendance. 
 
Chairman Young called the meeting to order at 7:02 pm. 
 
The Clerk verified the meeting Agenda was posted on Friday, October 25th at these locations:  1) Town of 
Aurora website (www.townaurora.com), 2) Town Hall board, and 3) Town board located at Midway Gas and 
Oil.  A motion was made by Jeff, and seconded by Andy, to approve the agenda and proceed with the 
meeting. Motion carried. 
 
Business: 

1. Discussion to add the cost charged by Maverick Pumping Service bill for pumping a 
resident’s holding tank to that resident’s real estate taxes.  Technically this issue should 
have been handled by the county zoning department, and future issues should be directed 
there as the county has the responsibility, as well as the authority and ability to use 
corporate counsel and add bills to real estate tax bills.  A motion was made by Andy, and 
seconded by Jeff, to pay the Maverick bill directly.  Ann should follow up with 
Andrew Jennings to have the bill added to the resident’s real estate tax bill, if 
possible.  Motion carried. 

2. A discussion of the preliminary 2025 budget resulted in changes being made. Ann will modify the 
budget accordingly and will bring a finalized budget to the November regular board meeting 
scheduled on Thursday, November 14, 2024 for final approval. 
 

As there was no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 8:49 p.m. 
            Ann Mosling, Clerk 

http://www.townaurora.com/

